IHCP bulletin

INDIANA HEALTH COVERAGE PROGRAMS

BT202490 JUNE 20, 2024

OMPP requests participation in an MCE and hospital engagement survey by July 31

As part of an external quality review process to assess healthcare delivery and outcomes, the Office of Medicaid Policy and Planning (OMPP) invites hospital leadership to participate in a survey regarding your engagement (for example, interaction) with managed care entities (MCEs), also referred to as health plans.

This survey gathers information about ownership arrangements between hospitals and MCEs, as well as your perspectives on engagement between hospitals and MCEs. Your insights are crucial to understanding and enhancing how these dynamics impact and improve patient outcomes.

The OMPP encourages all hospitals to participate in this voluntary survey, which will take less than 20 minutes to complete. Please submit your responses by July 31, 2024. Thank you for your time and participation.

Please complete the MCE and Hospital Engagement Survey at mslc.qualtrics.com.



If you have any questions or require assistance while completing the survey, please contact Catherine Snider, director, with Myers and Stauffer at: csnider@mslc.com.

QUESTIONS?

If you have questions about this publication, please contact Customer Assistance at 800-457-4584.

COPIES OF THIS PUBLICATION

If you need additional copies of this publication, please download them from the IHCP Bulletins page of the IHCP provider website at in.gov/medicaid/providers.

SIGN UP FOR IHCP EMAIL NOTIFICATIONS

To receive email notices of IHCP publications, subscribe by clicking the blue subscription envelope or sign up from the IHCP provider website at in.gov/medicaid/providers.

